
 

 

January 6, 2020 

 

Dear Parents. 

I hope you had a wonderful Christmas and that 2020 will be a blessed year for all of you. 

January is our re-registration month. You will be getting information online regarding re-

registering your child(ren) for the 2020-21 school year.  The School Board reviewed the current 

revenue and expenses.  The tuition increase for the upcoming school year will be $125 per 

child.  This increase will be used for cost of living, salaries and benefits, and campus upgrades. 

The breakout of the new tuition is:   

 2020-21 Tuition Rates  Non-Parishioner Rate  Parishioner Rate 

 Child #1    $6,775    $5,675 

 Child #2    $6,300  ($13,075)   $4,015  ($9,690) 

 Child #3    $6,300  ($19,375)   $2,845  ($12,535) 

 Child #4    $6,300 ($25,675)   $2,395  ($14,930) 

We also will be celebrating Catholic Schools Week beginning on Sunday, January 26th.  Open 

House will be held from 1:00-3:00 on Sunday.  Please encourage any of your relatives or 

neighbors who might be considering a Catholic education to stop by on January 26th to see and 

hear all the wonderful opportunities SUS offers.   

Visitation will occur on Monday, January 27 through Wednesday, January 29 from 8:30-10:45.  

On both Monday and Tuesday you will be visiting during periods 3-11 and on Wednesday you 

will see periods 20-27.    A schedule of classes will be sent home by your child’s teacher(s) so 

you know what classes will be held.  The students truly love to see their parents and “special 

friends” stop in during these days.  Thursday, January 29 will again be a pajama day.  The 

students need to wear school shoes (no slippers!) since they will go outside if the weather 

permits.  Friday is our traditional Spirit Day.  They may wear any purchased spirit wear or 

anything blue and/or gold.  Dismissal Friday, January 31 will be at 12:10.  School will be closed 

on Monday, February 3rd. 



As our Baltimore Ravens begin their playoff run to the Super Bowl, we want to show our 

support.  Therefore this Friday, January 10 will be a purple/black, Ravens attire add-on day.  

This includes jerseys, t-shirts, socks, ties, hair accessories, etc.  Go Ravens! 

God bless, 

Debbie Glinowiecki, Principal 


